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2022-2004 We will post this announcement letter and associated products to our OIG
JWICS and SIPR websites, contingent on level of classification.  We intend to publish
an unclassified summary of our evaluation to the public-facing DIA OIG website and
the consolidated reporting website for Federal Inspectors General, Oversight.gov.  We
will also share relevant products with applicable Congressional Committees.

 


